New Student Enrollment Information

- For enrollment with Torrey Pines High School you must first complete the Online enrollment process at SDUHSD Enrollment
- Once you've completed the online enrollment process, please email our registrar at <u>tpenrollment@sduhsd.net</u> to schedule an enrollment verification meeting to turn in required documentation and information.
- Students with an IEP or 504 plan: Please bring a copy of your most recent IEP or 504 plan. This is necessary even if the parent no longer wishes their student continue to participate in the specified program or plan.
- Students requesting honors/AP placement should bring as much supporting documentation (academic records, standardized test results, etc.) to present to the counselor for consideration.
 Ninth grades students are not permitted to take AP courses.
- Students transferring during the school year must bring a copy of their withdrawal form showing grades and date of leaving.
- Required documents for students arriving with their families from a foreign country include immunization record, birth certificate or passport, and officially translated copies of their school transcript.
- The district does not accept international exchange students and does not participate in the I-20 program.